
 

 

 

June 11, 2018  

Adult Education Report submitted by Gail Adler, Chair, Adult Education Committee 

 

This has been an amazing year of lifelong learning at The Emanuel.  We started the year with a 

Shabbaton with Professor Benjamin Sommer from JTS, and we have had many relevant Jewish 

Programs. Most recently, we heard Professor Lewis Glinert from Dartmouth College talk about 

“The Story of Israel”.   It has been my privilege to serve as the chair of the Adult Education 

Committee for the past 2 ½ years.  We have worked to bring interesting speakers and content 

to our synagogue community and the community at large every month.   We have partnered 

with the Jewish Historical Society, the Jewish Community Center and with other committees 

and arms within the synagogue.  As I step aside from the chair position for someone else to 

have this opportunity, I invite everyone to consider becoming an active part of the committee 

in any way you can.  It is a wonderful way to get involved with The  Emanuel community.  I will 

continue to participate on the adult education committee and hope many of you will join us.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


